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26th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Following the temporary restructure of the leadership team at Blessed Robert Widmerpool, we 
would like to confirm the structure for the next academic year, 2023-2024.  
 
From September 2023, I will continue to fulfil the role of Acting Head of School while Mrs Maylard-
Mason will continue to remain as Executive Head Teacher, spending part of her week here at 
Blessed Robert Widmerpool and part at St. Mary’s in Grantham.  
 
In addition to this, Mrs Cross will be leaving us temporarily to welcome her first baby! From September, 
Miss Chapman will take on the role of Acting Deputy during Mrs Cross’s maternity leave.  
 
As you know, at the end of this term, we will be saying farewell to Mrs Henderson. We will also bid farewell 
to Mrs Joels and Miss Padhiar. We would like to extend our thanks to them for their commitment to 
Blessed Robert Widmerpool this year.  
 
We will be welcoming three new members of staff to the BRW Team: Miss Swaby, Miss Ashton and Mr 
Penna. You will also notice in the information below that some of our existing staff will be moving year 
groups.  
 
Our class teacher structure next year will be as follows:   
 
FS1 – Miss Chapman  
FS2 – Miss Matthews  
Year 1 – Miss Swaby  
Year 2 – Mrs Cook  
Year 3 – Mrs Byrne  
Year 4 – Mr Penna  
Year 5 – Miss Ashton  
Year 6 – Mrs Hart  
 
Finally, Mrs Head and Mrs Chahal will continue to support the children and staff at Blessed Robert 
Widmerpool in 2023-2024 by working across a range of year groups.    

 

We will be working with all staff and classes to ensure a smooth transition after the summer and 
we will be arranging for the children to meet their new teachers before the end-of-term.  
Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss C Lee 

mailto:admin@brw.nottingham.sch.uk
http://www.brwacademy.com/

